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February 1, 2024 

 
Marlene H. Dortch  
Secretary, Federal Communications Commission  
45 L Street NE 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
 Re:  T-Mobile License LLC Auction 108 Application Number 0010206629 
  

On behalf of T-Mobile License LLC (“T-Mobile”), we provide the Federal 
Communications Commission (“Commission”) with minor corrections to the updated spectrum 
holdings information that was submitted on January 3, 2024.   

 
Upon further review, T-Mobile has determined that the change in spectrum holdings it 

reported in four counties in New York (Franklin, Jefferson, Lewis, and St. Lawrence) between 12 
and 30 MHz was an error, and that the correct spectrum holdings are those detailed in its original 
November 2022 submission.  For current purposes, T-Mobile’s attributable 2.5 GHz EBS spectrum 
holdings (including the Auction 108 spectrum currently under review) in these four counties 
should remain as 116.5 MHz and T-Mobile’s total attributable holdings are currently 318 MHz 
(Franklin County) and 340 MHz in Jefferson, Lewis, and St. Lawrence Counties.   

 
Please contact the undersigned should there be any further questions. 
 
A copy of this letter is being served upon AT&T Services, Inc.   

 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
      James B. Goldstein 
 
      James B. Goldstein 
      Director, Technology and Engineering Policy 
 
 
  



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that a copy of the foregoing letter was served upon the following persons 
via email on February 1, 2024. 
 
 
Jessica B. Lyons 
Assistant Vice President – Senior Legal Counsel 
AT&T Services, Inc. 
Jessica.lyons@att.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      James B. Goldstein    
      James B. Goldstein 
      Director, Technology and Engineering Policy 
 


